
 
 

 

 

 

August 14, 2019 

 

TO: Valued Partners 

RE: Keystone Representation in the Rouzer Territory  

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The Rouzer Group has terminated our contract with Keystone Technologies.  
Effective on September 6th, 2019 Rouzer Group will no longer be representing them in 
our territory.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to myself.  

 
Larry Benner 
President, Principal 
 

 


